
 
 

 
The DePaul family has always worked hard to make a difference for our people and our communities. 
In these unprecedented times, we are forever grateful for the countless acts of humanity that raise our 
spirits and make each day brighter. We hope you’ll join us in celebrating the good that we see at 
DePaul, as we navigate this journey together. 
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Creature Comforts  
When it comes to home, DePaul is the next best place to being with family! Staff and 

residents across the agency have been going that extra mile to bring comfort and care to 

those who reside in our communities.  

  

 
  

Pictured above, residents at La Rosa Villas in LeRoy, New York have been enjoying movie days 

and nights, a dietary staff member at Rolling Ridge in Newton Grove, North Carolina serves 

up blackberry cobbler, and a resident gets ready to dig into a sundae on National Peach 

Melba Day at Glenwell in Cheektowaga, New York.   

  

 
 
 



Fun and Games  
From memory games and puzzles to cheering on the home team and celebrating unique 
holidays, DePaul residents are digging deep to stay entertained and have fun!   
  

  
  
Pictured top row, left to right, residents at La Rosa Villas in LeRoy, New York created 
homemade snowflake crafts with beads while residents at Greenbrier in Fairmont, North 
Carolina keep occupied with puzzles and matching games.  
  
Pictured bottom row, left to right, residents at Wheatfield Commons in North Tonawanda, 
New York cheer on the home team and residents at Glenwell in Cheektowaga, New York 
work on a photo collage in honor of National Bird Day.  
  



Overflowing with Gratitude   

The outpouring of donations of support from families and community members in recent 

months has truly been overwhelming. From the food and cards to acts of service, donations 

of personal protective equipment, and much more, we are beyond grateful.  

  

  

  

• The Hobbton High School Future Farmers of America volunteer time working on the 

flower beds (Rolling Ridge)  

• Saint John’s in Canandaigua will be providing weekly bagged lunches 

for residents (Trolley Station Apartments)  

• Andrew Grooms and Hospice & Palliative Care Charlotte Region (Hospice & Palliative 

Care Lake Norman) donated a fruit tray (Wexford House)  

 

Stay tuned for more good news… 
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